From: michael kentm>
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk™ <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>

Date: 15/11/2014 16:50
Subject: 200 houses in East Hanney Comments

Building 200 houses on a flood plain is probably the most unsuitable location in this village. Obviously the planners responsible for this proposed
site are unfamiliar with this location.

Two Hundred more houses in this village on top of those built and being built off of the A338 is outrageous.

If there are more houses to be built in this village a far better site would be between the school and West Hanney north and south side of the road.

M.R. Kent





